
Unfortunately we are unable to attend the meeting regarding this revue. 

We have lived locally for 59 years and have always been satisfied with our elected members 
and the ward system. 

The Corangamite Shire councillors are easily contacted, communicate, consult and listen. 
Most importantly, they do not push party political or radical personal agendas. 

To have an unsubdivided Shire would be like having a committee of ten football reps and 
one netball rep - very unbalanced and open to having groups with personal agendas 
banding together to be elected. 

Therefore we are strongly of the view if change is forced on us that the ward system is far 
preferable in rural Shires such as Corangamite. 

 Ken and Nola Farquharson 

   Cobden 3266 
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